CENTRO NACIONAL CUBANO DE LA ASOCIACION INTERNACIONAL DE TEATRO
AMATEUR

VIII International Children’s Festival “The Children are the Hope of ‘
the World” Julio 19 a- 25 del 2004. Hab an a, Cuba |

La Habana, November 28, 2003. |

Miss Giuliana Lanzavecchia
Director
RE: BRICABRAC

Dear Miss Lazavecchia:

Please receive our warm greetings from the organizing committee of the 8" Children’s
Theatre Festival from the IATA/AITA.

We are very tEle:ase with your proposal and we are officially inviting your group to be
part of this 8" Festival.
The theatre piece has undeniable values worth of admiration by the theatres of our city.

Building a better future through the theatre we can become better persons every day.
With the presence of your group we will try to share experiences and build a better
future for the children and a worthy present for the adults.

Any information you might need please contact us as soon as possible.
We will communicate with you briefly.

Sincerely,

Rolando Vazquez
Honorary President
AITA/TATA
Habana, Cuba



